
OFF CES OF 

Station K G Y 
ROCKWAY- LELAND BUILDING 

OLYMPIA, WASHINGTON 

November 15th, 1943e 

Norman L. Mcguire, 
1606 E. Roma, 
Albuquerque, New h_exico. 

Lear Norman: 

Thanks for your reception check on KGY November 
8th, 1943. 

It is quite gratifying to hear that we are 
reaching out so far. 

The broadcast you picked up was a "test" program 
we carried just before going on Increased power 
of 250 vatts. Your pick up was on the 250 
test. 

'e appreciate your communication and trust you 
*ill try it again soon and advise us how we 
are doing. However, we sign off regularly at 
10 PM P;uT and it may be that you cannot get us 
until later in the night. 

Yours very truly 
K G nc. 

J. IJarris Lorr By 


